
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Greg Kellogg, Transportation Director 

Date: 10/27/2020 

Re: 
 

Resolution Authorizing a Letter of Agreement for Transportation 
Services Between the Livingston County Community Mental Health 
Authority and LETS – LETS  

 

LETS has provided transportation to CMH consumers for over 30 years, and CMH continues to 

be a significant source of ridership and local funding for LETS. This agreement represents a 

continuation of the 2018-2020 agreement with no change to the Scope of Work or terms and 

conditions, including the one-way fare of $5.50 per passenger trip. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions at 517-540-7843. 

/LIVINGSTON COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
LETS TRANSPORTATION. 

 

 
3950 W. Grand River, Howell, MI 48855 

Phone 517-540-7847 Fax 517-546-5088 

Web Site: www.livgov.com/lets 


